
 

 

 
November 26, 2018 
 
 
Name 
Address 
 
 
Dear <retiree>: 
 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change regarding your Anthem membership card. 
 
We have made a change to the group number that appears on your Anthem 
membership card.  This is an internal administrative requirement from Anthem.  You will 
receive new membership cards in the mail within the next few weeks. 
 
You will need to present your new Anthem membership card to your medical 
providers and pharmacy. 
 
This change does not impact your medical benefits coverage through Anthem. 
 
 

Please contact me at benefits@vcccd.edu or (805) 652-5533 if you have any questions. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Katy Lyon 
Benefits Analyst 


